
 

 

4th July 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,       
 

Nursery Visit to the Ice Cream Parlour 
 
On the afternoon of Thursday 20th July Nursery will be taking a trip to the local ice cream 
parlour. To cover the costs, we would like to ask parents to send £1.50 in an envelope with 
your child’s name on. If your child is eligible for Free School Meals, you are entitled to the visit 
being funded by school.  
 
Please complete the reply slip below and return it to the school office by Wednesday 19th July. 
We will also require some volunteers to assist us when walking down to the ice cream parlour- 
if you would like to come along please indicate on the reply slip below.  
 
School jumpers/t-shirts are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip without 
their school jumper, they will either be provided with a high-vis jacket or a school jumper from 
the spares box. 
 
We are sure that the children are looking forward to the visit as much as we are!  
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards,                 
 
The Nursery Team  
_____________________________________________________________________________ 

Nursery Visit to the Ice Cream Parlour 
 
Child’s Name:______________________________________________________ 
 
I enclose £1.50 for an ice cream / My child is eligible for Free School Meals (please delete as 
appropriate) 
 
I am able to help out on the trip [  ] 
 
Signed:_____________________________________(Parents/Carers) Date:________________ 


